
 

 
December 20, 2013 

 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Ms. Gail Mount 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building 
Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 
 

RE:  In the Matter of: Biennial Determination of Avoided Cost Rates for 
Electric Utility Purchases from Qualifying Facilities – 2012 
Docket No. E-100, Sub 136 

 
Dear Ms. Mount: 
 

Enclosed for filing in the referenced docket is the Post-Hearing Brief of Southern 
Alliance for Clean Energy.  A copy of the brief in Microsoft Word has been submitted to 
briefs@ncuc.net.  By copy of this letter, I am serving all parties of record on the service 
list.  Please let me know if you have any questions about this filing. 
 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
     s/ Robin G. Dunn 

     Administrative Legal Assistant 
 
 
RGD 
Enclosures 
cc:  Parties of Record  



 


	Ms. Gail Mount

